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Dear fellow CAC members, 
 
I am a 3rd generation San Franciscan, who is looking forward to bringing years of experience in leading 
urban mobility partnerships and Chairing Oakland, CA government committees to be Vice Chair of 
the CAC. I’m excited about the opportunity to engage with city leaders and employees, private 
industry and especially public transit riders to improve the efficiency, capacity, and inclusiveness of 
those services. 

 
David Klein, SFCTA-CAC member 


